
 
 

2014 Reminder of Public Alcohol Law 

 

 

The New Haven Saint Patrick’s Day Parade is a rich, family-oriented, cultural tradition.  

The 2014 Parade Committee is committed to providing a safe and enjoyable event for 

both marchers and spectators. The Parade Committee is working with City of New Haven 

to assure our event is one we can all be proud of. 

 

The New Haven Police Department will again be enforcing all laws related to public 

drinking of alcohol. Please be aware that public drinking from open containers, disorderly 

behavior and sale of alcoholic beverages other than in licensed establishments will be the 

focus of Police enforcement efforts as well as public safety. Citations of up to $99.00 will 

be issued for open container violations.  Police will also be conducting DUI checks 

during and after the parade. 

 

Come and enjoy the parade, leave your coolers and alcoholic beverages at home. 


